
Press Release 

 

A Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was signed between M/s 

Essar Projects (PNG) Ltd. and Ministry of Works, PNG on February 14, 2013.  

Minister of Works Hon’ble Francis Awesa signed from PNG side and Mr. Prem 

Vardhan, Executive Director from M/s Essar Projects (PNG) Ltd.     

 

This project will help in upgrading of Highlands National Highway to 

four lane from Togoba to Kudjip as well as building a new bus stand at Mount 

Hagen and other related infrastructure in the region.   

 

Negotiations on technical, financial, environmental and social feasibility 

are to be commissioned as soon as other modalities are completed.  

 
 

 


